Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education
REGION I11
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF ANGELES CITY

May 6, 2021

DIVISION MEMORANDUM

No. “E s. 2021

ADDENDUM TO DIVISION MEMORANDUM NO. 029 S. 2021 (IMPLEMENTATION
OF THE PROJECT ZNN-EPP: ZERO NON-NUMERATES WITH ELECTRONIC PRE-
TEST AND POST TEST)

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
OIC Chief, Curriculum Implementation Division
Chief School Governance and Operation Division
School Heads of Public Elementary and Secondary Schools

1.  Relative to the Division Memorandum No. 029 S. 2021 titled “Implementation of the
Project ZNN-EPP: Zero Non-Numerates with Electronic Pre Test and Post Test”, the
Numeracy Posttest will be administered on the third week of May . Consolidated results of
these must be submitted on or before June 25, 2021.

2. Immediate and wide dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

e

MA. IRELYN P. TAMAYO PhD, CESE

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Officer-in-Charge
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